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I write to ask members to reject LD 2261.
This initiative is designed to further polarize and delay the work Mainers are trying to 
accomplish to meet a range of critical, Climate Oriented Carbon Emissions goals.  
We have been working together through the existing process, and helping to keep the 
political temperatures down as the atmospheric temperatures are racing up faster than 
the predictions had dared to conclude.  Please don’t contribute to the Rancor that is 
doing so much damage to our national, political discourse today.
You have to be brave here.  Maine has been lucky so far, as others hit more and more 
extreme droughts, hurricanes and tornadoes, wildfires, and all the infrastructure and 
personal costs that have been exploding around us as a result.  Our flooding in recent 
weeks is just a taste, and the ski industry alone could give witness, while the gulf of 
Maine warms faster than most oceanic spots across the globe.    Please join this fight- 
we have to work together without delay.


